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have to go some to keep up. This being the first experience
of my troubles, but I will do my best to keep up, and I thank
you very much.

It was proposed by Mr. Baldwin, seconded by Mr. Lew-
kowiez, and carried, that a small book be got up containing
the names and occupations of all the members of the Club,
the book to be for the use of members only.

After some discussion, it was decided to leave the matter
in the hands of the Executive Committee in reference to
the form in which the book should be g t up.

Proposed by Mr. Fletcher, seconded by Mr, I Jefferis, that
the meeting be adjourned. Carried.




